
NOTICE OF MEETING OF  
THE FLORIDA COURTS E-FILING AUTHORITY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Florida Courts E-Filing Authority 
(“Authority”) will hold a Board of Directors meeting on Friday, September 16, 
2022, by WebEx beginning at 9:00 am, EDT.  Interested persons may participate 
by phone or WebEx using the following:  

 
WebEx link:  
https://flclerks.webex.com/flclerks/j.php?MTID=m7b57353b4eade94353b360bcee2887b4 

Meeting number:  2303 550 5172 
 
Phone: 1-866-469-3239   
   

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: 
The Florida Courts E-Filing Authority Board of Directors will hold a meeting for 
the purpose of discussing the implementation of a Public Access System for newly 
filed, case-initiating circuit civil documents and the Florida Courts E-Filing Portal. 
A copy of the agenda may be obtained on this website or by contacting Beth 
Allman at (850) 921-0808 or allman@flclerks.com. 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person 
requiring accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to 
advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Beth 
Allman at (850)921-0808. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the 
agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771(TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 
(Voice). 
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